
Munro Township 
Regular Board Meeting 
December 12th, 2023 

Munro Fire Hall 
 

Board Members Present: Mary Bur, Cheryl Dotski, Keith Ginop, Don Tracey & Paul Nows. 
 
Supervisor Ginop called the meeting to Order at 7:00 PM with the Pledge to the flag. 
 
Agenda: Motion by Don Tracey to approve the agenda, supported by Pau Nows. Motion carried. 
 
Approval of Minutes:   Don Tracey made the motion to approve the November 2023 Regular Board Meeting Minutes, 
supported by Keith Ginop. Motion carried. 
 
Payment of Bills:  Paul Nows made the motion to pay the December 2023 bills in the amount of $7,460.59, supported by 
Cheryl Dotski.  Motion carried. 
 
Updates:   
Fire Board: Upcoming meeting this Thursday evening. MTA:  The November MTA was hosted by Benton Township; the 
guest speaker was Michigan Par Plan discussing cyber security.  Road Commission:  Supervisor Ginop advises that 
Cheboygan County Road Commission has denied the Silver Strand 16’ road variance request. 
 
1st Public Comment:  Charles Antkoviak spoke as to the Assessor, we need to have more information posted to our 
website with information as to office hours/availability to meet with the Assessor and review cards. 
 
Unfinished Business:   

• Silver Strand Special Assessment Request:  Supervisor Ginop advises that the CCRC has formally denied the Silver 
Strand request for a 16’ road variance.  

• Blight Complaints:   Several citations have been issued.   
 
New Business:   

• Motion by Don Tracey to adopt the 2024 Regular Board Meeting Schedule as presented by Clerk Bur, supported 
by Keith Ginop.  Motion carried. 

• Election:  Meeting to appoint election inspectors to be held 15 minutes prior to the next regular board meeting, 
1/9/2024 at 6:45 PM. 

• The issue of snowplowing was addressed:  we received two bids, $45 per plow from Wilkinson and Sons and 
$50- per plow from Stage 4 Property Maintenance, Motion by Ginop to award the bid to Stage 4, supported by 
Clerk Bur.  All in favor, motion carried. 

• Assessor position:  the board will review the Assessor position and upcoming contract to amend and include 
language to have the Assessor attend in person one meeting per fiscal quarter and supply a quarterly update on 
cards completed. 

2nd Public Comment:  William Hartwig supplied everyone with a copy of the DLIA Newsletter and thanked the Board for 
its continued working relationship with the organization. 
 

Adjournment: Motion by Don Tracey to adjourn the meeting. Supported by Keith Ginop.   All in favor, the meeting 
adjourned. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Mary Bur 
Munro Township Clerk 


